
saturday, march 16, 2024

$150/ticket
LAUREL MANOR
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www.ntffcharityfund.com/2024FB

DINE. DRINK. DANCE. DONATE.

https://www.ntffcharityfund.com/sponsorships


143 CadyCentre, No. 330
NTFFCharityFund.com
admin@ntffcharityfund.com

The Northville Township Firefighters Charity Fund, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit, is excited to
welcome back our 19th Firefighter's Ball on Saturday, March 16, 2024. In our first year back
from COVID in 2023, we picked up right where we left off with a sold-out crowd. We enjoyed
an incredible night with Special Guest Aidan Hutchinson of the Detroit Lions. With his and
your support we raised more than $63,000.

Since we began over 22 years ago, we have donated over $970,000 for local charities and
causes including: injured and fallen firefighters, police officers and their families, the
creation of the Sherrill Berman Trailhead Playground, founding of the Tom Hughes
Memorial Scholarship, the Muscular Dystrophy Association, the Great Lakes Burn Camp,
Leukemia & Lymphoma Society, Northville Civic Concern, Northville Parks and Recreation,
the Salvation Army, the Goodfellow’s and many, many others. Just this past August we
hosted our 2nd Annual "Memorial Golf Outing" and raised over $17,000.

We are honored and excited to once again extend an invitation to our friends, family, and
neighbors to gather together to Dine, Drink, Dance, and Donate. Your continued support is
essential to our mission, and we sincerely hope you will join us for this remarkable event
again this year. Additionally, we are actively seeking sponsors and donors to contribute to
the success of this event. If you are interested or for more information, please visit
www.NTFFCharityFund.com/Sponsorships.

Tickets for this memorable evening are available for purchase at $150 each, and includes
dinner, drinks, and live music. Throughout the night, we will also have an array of exciting
raffles for you to participate in.

For more information, please visit us at www.NTFFCharityFund.com/2024FB or email us at
admin@ntffcharityfund.com. We are counting on your support for our 2024 Firefighter's
Ball, as it is through your generosity that we can continue to make a difference in our
community.
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December 26, 2023

Friends,

With respect,

Tommy Hughes

tradition. service. community.

https://www.ntffcharityfund.com/sponsorships
https://www.ntffcharityfund.com/2024fb
mailto:%20admin@ntffcharityfund.com

